
 

A Special Note From the Desk of Jay 

him.  He, as do you 
all, represents our 
program very well.  I 
am not looking for-
ward to saying good-
bye to this Senior 
Class…So, I won’t 
think about it until 
the spring.   

 

Thanks for being the 
outstanding people 
you all are, 

 

Take Care and See 
you all soon!  

Food, Beautiful Clothes, 
Terrific   Prizes, and 
Great Friends.   You are    
allowed to bring ONE 
GUEST and remember 
to bring a canned food 
item for the food pan-
try in Wayne County. 

 

Don’t forget to fill out 
the 70’s Music Trivia 
Game in the newsletter 
and bring it with you to 
the dance.  If you can’t 
make the Dance, put 
your name at the top 
and send it in with a 
friend!!   

 

If your schedule     
permits, please join us 
at Huntington High 
School on Wednesday 
December 5th at 6:30 
for Aerison Parrish’s 
Signing Ceremony.  He 
will be attending       
Alderson Broaddus in 
the fall.  We here at 
the Upward Bound    
office are so proud of 

Hello Everyone, 

I hope that you all 
enjoyed the  
Thanksgiving holiday 
break and you were 
able to take the time 
to reflect on all that 
you have to be  
thankful for.  We 
have had a year filled 
with many blessings 
here at the office.  
Believe me when I tell 
each and every one of 
you is counted in our 
blessings.     

 

It was wonderful  
seeing you at the  
tailgate and ball game 
a couple weeks ago.  
You all make our job 
so much fun and  
enjoyable. 

 

Hope to see you all at 
the 70’s Dance on  
December 1st in the 
Campus Christian 
Center, Sensational 
Music, Wonderful 
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Inside this issue: 

Things to Consider this  
Month: 

 Seniors—have you  taken 
your ACT 

 Are you going to tutoring 
and turning in your slips 

 Remember to bring 
canned food  to the  70’s 
Dance for canned food 
drive. 



 

 

Let’s Welcome Our Newest UB Members! 

Page 2 

Kasheka Ford     Tory Shackelford Tywana Thompson Marissa Reese 

Mahayla Burns and Jamie Bowne 

Kendra Bailey Jonathon Reed Alexis Berry 

Reanna Huggins 
Shawn Moore 

Morgan Perry Cody Stiltner Jesse White, Jr. 

More to come 

next month! 



Collier’s Corner 

Dear UB Students, 

 It was so great to see the 

big turnout for the Tailgate 

Party and Marshall Game on 

November 17!  Thanks, UB 

family, for making the new 

UB participants feel at 

home!  You guys truly are 

the best!  I hope that you all 

enjoyed your Thanksgiving 

break and were able to 

spend time with family and 

friends and especially loved 

your time off from school!  I 

guess that I now must start 

working out with Jay at the 

“Y” to lose the five pounds 

that I gained over the break! 

LOL 

Please make your plans to 

come to the 70’s Party this 

Saturday, dressed up in cos-

tume, ready to eat and 

dance!  Roxanne, Jay, and I 

already have our costumes 

picked out, and I can’t wait to 

see you dance to the music 

that I loved when I was in 

high school!  I will be making 

one more school visit to  

everyone before Christ-

mas, so if for any reason, 

you cannot come to the 

70’s Party, I will see you 

then!  

Last of all, I officially have 

my cell phone now, so 

please feel free to call or 

text me at any time!  My 

number is the same  

(304-654-6669)  See you 

soon!    

 Love ya,                                    
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Happy Birthday to Upward Bound Students with  

Birthdays in December and January!  

    

Jonathon reed    12/07/1997 

 

LeMar Thompson   12/07/1994 

 

Cody Stiltner   12/8/1996 

 

Zac Cooper     1/1/1994 

 

Roxanne Arnold  1/6/1995 

 

Kately Thaxton    1/10/1996 

Happy Birthday! 



What was the #1single off of these albums?  Be careful some albums had several. Write them on the back. 

70s Music Trivia Game 
Take this challenge and bring it with you to the 70s Dance.  There will be a prize for the one 
with the most answers right.  In case of a tie, a name will be drawn out the those who tied. 

Fill in the name of the artist who had the number one song in the 70s 

1970  Close to You      _______________________ 

1970  Ain’t No Mountain High Enough  _______________________ 

1971  One Bad Apple     _______________________ 

1971  Want Ads      _______________________ 

1972  Brand New Key     _______________________ 

1972  Alone Again     _______________________ 

1973  Give Me Love     _______________________ 

1973  Half-Breed      _______________________ 

1974  Billy Don’t Be a Hero    _______________________ 

1974  Cat’s In the Cradle    _______________________ 

1975  Fallin’ in Love     _______________________ 

1975  Sister Golden Hair    _______________________ 

1976  December, 1963     _______________________ 

1976  Shake Your Booty    _______________________ 

1977  Don’t Give Up on Us    _______________________ 

1977  Da Doo Ron Ron    _______________________ 

1978  Too Much, Too Little, Too Late  _______________________ 

1978  Shadow Dancing     _______________________ 

1979  Hot Stuff      _______________________ 

1979  Babe       _______________________



Bus Schedule 

7:00 pm  Bus Pick up at Lincoln High School  

7:00 pm  Bus Pick up at Fort Gay Middle School (Tolsia) 

7:30 pm  Bus Pick up at Wayne High School (Wayne) 

8:00 pm  Bus Drop off at Campus Christian Center on 3rd Avenue 

   Parent Drop off at Campus Christian Center 
 

10:00 pm  Pick up for all at Campus Christian Center  

10:30 pm  Bus Drop off at Wayne High School 

11:00 pm  Bus Drop off at Lincoln High & Fort Gay Middle  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Will you be “staying alive” for the costume contest?   

Best costume - girl, Best costume - guy 

Best costume - couple 

Best dancer - couple, girl, guy 

Music Trivia Contest 

 

You may bring one guest.  Wear your Seventies outfit. 
Don’t forget to bring canned food for the canned food drive. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=70%27s+costumes&view=detail&id=0982B150AEE3002FD4C7047099477502F757DD73&first=37
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=70%27s+costumes&view=detail&id=9C6B1D47410196BAA42BB93A13B215746CF04DED&first=1
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=70%27s+costumes&view=detail&id=2E7CF4E72E821AADDA145245F1F2799BF9E82131&first=197
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One John Marshall Drive 
Huntington, WV  25755 

 

 

 

T R I O  

www.marshall.edu/trio 

Then click on Upward 
Bound at top 

    

    
 Marshall University 

 Upward Bound 

Oooops!  

There was an error in the last newsletter regarding UB Club 

Officers.   I listed Wayne’s club secretary wrong.  The officer 

of secretary for the Wayne High School UB club is Allison  

Toney.  Sorry Allison.  

Thanks for catching my mistake guys,    Love you all,      
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We want you to be a part of the 

newsletter.  Send us articles, drawings, poems or anything that you think 

we ought to include.  You can reach us at: 

 

Jay Wright, Director                (304) 696-6846     wright5@marshall.edu 

Darlene Collier, counselor       (304) 696-2443    collier18@marshall.edu 

Roxanne Skiles, office manager (304) 696-6462     skilesp@marshall.edu 

Upward Bound is a federally funded Trio program with all project Costs ($344,000)  

Funded by The United States Department of Education. 

 

New Instructions on Website:   

www.marshall.edu/trio, then click on Upward Bound at the top of 
the page. Then you can use navigation tools on right of page to go to 

our different pages 

Facebook:  Upward Bound-Marshall University 


